Planning Committee Update Sheet – 15th November 2017

Item 8
07/2017/2837/FUL – 69 Liverpool Road, Penwortham

Penwortham Town Council object to the change of use on the grounds of proliferation of Class A4 use within the district centre which will change the nature of the shopping district into a “night time” economy. 
The Town Council would like to see some protection afforded to the Penwortham District Centre to encourage a variety of retail uses in order to protect the viability and vitality of this important area of the town, as set out in the Central Lancashire Core Strategy and the South Ribble Local Plan.


